
                                  THE WINCHESTER SCHOOL, JEBEL ALI 
 

Date: 9th September 2020 Audience: Students and Parents of KS-3 Venue: MS TEAMS  

Title: Aim High Orientation Webinar– Key Stage 3 

Presenters / Conductors-: Harpreet, Rachna, Nirmal, Debbie, Neijin, Shirin, Rachna, Ashmi,  

Aims & Objectives:  To help students and parents understand the key priorities and expectations of Key Stage 3. 
To provide insight about the mode of learning both face to face and distance learning. 
 To enlighten parents on COVID 19 protocols and share the provisions for the new normal academic year. 
Summary:  The Aim High Orientation Webinar was conducted on Wednesday the 9th September 2020. The main objective 
of the webinar was to enlighten students and parents on how the mode of learning both face to face and distant learning will 
be conducted in the Secondary school. The webinar was s kick start to the new normal and help our parents and students to 
have a better understanding about the COVID protocol and the secondary school expectations. Ms. Harpreet welcomed the 
parents and introduced the secondary team to the parents. She also addressed the parents about blended learning (different 
groups) and distance learning, she also re iterated the Corvid 19 protocol for the new normal. Mr Neijin, the child safeguarding 
officer emphasized on child protection and safeguarding. Ms. Nirmal shared the key expectations, priorities and the additional 
learning opportunities with the parents and students. Dr Ashmi the student career counsellor shared about career 
opportunities and guided students on how to build E portfolios. There was a good attendance of parents, the session 
concluded with Q&A session. Parents shared good reviews and they are happy about the secondary school provision  
 Pictures / Flyers Etc.:              

       
Student/Parent/Teacher Feedback: 
The webinar was highly informative and we were given the opportunity to ask questions and share our views - Mr. Asha’s 
Moral Education, Stepped Response, Personal and Social Development, Internships, STEAM and Integrated curriculum 
etc. were the highlights of the webinar – thanks Winchester – Ms, Suguna (Parent) 
I am confident that our children are entrusted in the safe hands and they are going to have great fun in the new normal - Ms. 
Shweta  
Parents found the orientation webinar very helpful and informative - Ms Sunita  
Organized by:    HOS, HOK -3 

 


